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Subject:   Media Release Update – Suspicious Incident Hazardous Material  
 
The Oshkosh Police Department and Federal Bureau of Investigation continues the 
investigation into the suspicious incident hazardous material found inside a home in the 800 
block of Frederick St.   
 
On Friday, October 31, 2014, a 21 year-old male from Oshkosh was arrested for recklessly 
endangering safety in regards to the incident. He was taken to the Winnebago County Jail. 
 
The FBI has possession of the hazardous materials and those materials will be analyzed at their 
facility.   
 
As previously mentioned in earlier releases, the materials found inside the home on Friday, 
October 31, 2014 were isolated and contained and there was no threat to the public’s safety.   
 
Further updates and information may be released as it becomes available.   
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